
 

Whilst we are happy to promote events in our local community, Devoran School does not in any way 
endorse or take responsibility for any of these events. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

Penair School are commencing their cheerleading and gymnastics classes again on Wednesdays at 
4.15-5.15pm at Penair School Gym.  
 
This class is open to anyone child between 6-11yrs and will make up the Truro Wildcats Cheer Squad! 
 
Come and try the classes this Wednesday! 
Stunts, gymnastics, dance, jumps and pyramids!! 
 
Many Thanks 
 

West Coast Cheerleading 

01209 204 224 

 


